
Property  company  offering
funds  to  support  Edinburgh
clubs – apply now!

Ross and Liddell Community Bursary 2012 closing date fast
approaching

The  application  deadline  for  Ross  and  Liddell’s  Community
Bursary programme is fast approaching.

The Edinburgh property specialist is giving non-profit groups
in the country the opportunity to apply for financial support
of up to £500. With the closing date just over three weeks
away, Irene Devenny, managing director at Ross and Liddell, is
urging local groups to get involved.

She said: “Applications have been coming in thick and fast
from a wide range of clubs and organisations, from football
teams to community centres, youth organisations to mother and
toddler groups, but there is still time to apply.

“Ross and Liddell has always identified and provided support
to clubs and voluntary organisations as part of its ongoing
community engagement objectives and we are delighted to be
able to develop on this and provide funding with our bursary
programme.

“We want to hear from applicants about how the funding will
allow their group to continue to deliver work that has a true
legacy and impact within their local community.”

The bursary, which is now in its second year, has helped clubs
and organisations pay for materials and services they might
otherwise be unable to afford.

Any  groups  wishing  to  apply  for  funding  from  Ross  and
Liddell’s  Community  Bursary  2012  should
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visit www.ross-liddell.com to download an application form.
The closing date for applications is 29 June 2012.

http://www.ross-liddell.com/

